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NOTICE OF CANCELLED  
HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION MEETING 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Historic Preservation Commission meeting 
scheduled for Tuesday, October 2, 2007 at 6:30 p.m. has been cancelled. 
 
 Pending items will be heard at a meeting scheduled for Tuesday, November 
6, 2007 at 6:30 p.m. in the City Council Chambers of City Hall. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        
Eric K. Garcia, Senior Planner 
September 27, 2007 


